
The Thompson Guild invites you to join them
with a special way to illuminate the “Tree of
Lights” located at Thompson Health’s Main
Entrance on Parrish Street in Canandaigua. 

A minium of $5.00 per name (tax deductible)
will designate one of the lights on the tree in

honor or in memory of someone you love and
admire this holiday season. 

Lights may be added to the tree 
throughout the holiday season.

When your contribution is received, a special
notification will be mailed to the recipient of
your kindness (amount of gift omitted) along 

with an invitation to a special lighting 
ceremony that will set our “Tree of Lights” 

ablaze with color on the first Monday 
in December at 7:00 p.m.

May this wonderful season of 
sharing and giving warm your life 

with memories that will last 

through the New Year.

The glow of 

the holiday
season is filled
with magical
moments 
and precious
memories
carried in 
our hearts.

Reserve your lights today!

Visit ThompsonHealth.com/Guild 
and look for the Tree of Lights link.

To order by mail, complete the form below.

Please make checks payable to the Thompson Health
Guild and mail to:

Tree of Lights
Thompson Health Guild
350 Parrish Street
Canandaigua, New York 14424

This contribution is being made

In Memory of  In Honor of

__________________________________________

This contribution is being made

In Memory of  In Honor of

__________________________________________

This contribution is being made

In Memory of  In Honor of

__________________________________________

Donor Information:

Name: __________________________________

Address: ________________________________

City: __________________________________

State: _________________ Zip: ____________

Person or next of kin to be invited to 
the Tree Lighting Ceremony

Name: __________________________________

Address: ________________________________

City: __________________________________

State: _________________ Zip: ____________

Please join 
us for the Tree 

Lighting Ceremony 
on the first Monday in
December at 7:00 p.m.

Refreshments will be served immediately following the ceremony


